
 

 
 
 
 
 

Sebastian Lake Community Advisory:  WATER CONSERVATION 
December 28, 2022 

 
 
 

Dear Sebastian Lake Residents: 

 

You should continue to see increase in water pressure as repairs are being 

made, resulting from the recent severe storm system.  We do expect low 

pressure to continue to occur over the next 1-2 days during which time you will 

remain on  a boil water advisory.   

 

As an additional precaution, we ask that you please lower your water use for 

laundry, dishwashing, and other non-essential activities including any 

outdoor irrigation, as much as possible while we work to address this 

situation. Updates can be found on our website, so please check.  

 

Thank you for your patience, especially during the times when we must resolve 

unexpected issues that require your cooperation. As always, we are committed 

to delivering safe, reliable, and environmentally responsible water resources to 

you and your community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sebastian Lake Utility Operating Company 

 
 


